
                                                                                                                                                                                                               Your child, our privilege 

                                                              Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
                             Direct Line – 01706 654000 or Email ffn2@fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 
                  Or keep in touch via iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff for help. 

SUMMERTIME FUN! 

Latest Topics – ‘Growing’  The Duckling’s children have enjoyed taking 

part in a farm theme and particularly enjoyed focusing on growing and 

selling produce in our mud kitchen. The children spent time learning 

about hygiene and keeping healthy.  

Topic News – ‘Themed Book Days’  The Lambs 

children have recently been focusing on their 

favourite books and enjoyed ‘Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears,’  where they learnt about different 

textures, and made lots of porridge and 

puppets from the story.  

 

 

The Farmers have recently enjoyed the Julia 

Donaldson theme they chose and particularly liked 

taking part in different book themed days.  

 

 

 

People Who Help In Our Community 

Ello! Ello! Ello! 

 

As a nursery we identified 

‘understanding of the world’ as an area for 

improvement, therefore we have had lots of 

visits from people in the community such as 

the police and the dentist.  

We would like to thank Eesa Arshid’s mum for 

coming into nursery to talk about dental 

health.  

 

General News & Information 

Summer time! As the weather is now becoming warmer we would like to ask 

that you provide a sunhat for your child and bring ‘new’ sun cream as most sun 

creams have a 12 month expiration date.  
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Thank You Messages 

Norden Carnival 

Thank you to all the parents who joined us at Norden carnival, special thanks to 

Jove, who joined in our theme and walked with the Fisherfield childcare float.  

Lots more fun photo’s on our webpage. 

Thank You for all your donations to our chosen charity NSPCC – With your help 

we raised an amazing £1,116 in the last 12 months. 

What can we say, You Are Amazing! 

 

 

We have some new recruits at Edinburgh Way! 

We would like to introduce the following staff to our team, please call in and say Hi to:- 

 

 

     Emma Bowitt Level 5                             Saamia Hussain Level 5                           Keeley Tancock Level 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just to remind all parents if your child attends term-time only (just the 15hours) 

                                  Their Last Day of Term is on the 14/07/17 
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Farmers Leavers Week – w/c 10th July 2017- Lots of exciting things happening, please 

ask the staff for details 

Monday 10th July – Princess and Superhero’s Day 

Tuesday 11th July – Sports Day! – Please bring a PE Kit 

Wednesday 12th July  - Parent Zone Drop-In Workshop - If any parents have any 

queries or needs support using Parent Zone please drop in, no appointment nec. 

Wednesday 12th July – Pyjama and DVD Day 

Thursday 13th July – Visit from Crocodile Joe!  

Friday 14th July – Leavers Party – Please come dressed for a party! 

Monday 28th August – Summer Bank Holiday – Sorry we will be closed   

 

 

Are you entitled? 

ENSURE YOU GET YOUR APPLICATIONS IN BEFORE 1ST SEPTEMBER 

Have you heard that from September 2017 The Government is doubling the funded 

childcare hours from 15 to 30 hours for working families? 

Fisherfield will be providing this extended service, so please ask your Nursery Manager for 

more information today or go to the Gov. web links  

https://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk   or   https://childcarechoices.gov.uk or  

Contact the Gov. Helpdesk no. 0300 123 4097 

 FANCY A PARTY? 

 

 

For Exclusive Private Party Hire please go to: https://www.runningwildparties.co.uk/  

For all current info/updates https://www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 

Or Ring Paula on 0161 653 1996 

                                                            Bye For Now Nadia & Team 
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